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I'm writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed ban on mail-in voting. As 

a tax-paying citizen and a full-time worker with a disability, I find this proposal deeply 

troubling and personally offensive.  

 

Mail-in voting is not just a convenience for me- it's a necessity. Due to my disability, 

voting in person isn't a viable option unless significant accommodations are provided, 

which, historically, haven't been. This proposal feels like an attempt to strip me of my 

fundamental right to vote- as if my voice matters less than those who are able-

bodied. That is absolutely unacceptable.  

 

I take tremendous pride in my country and especially my state and I believe in the 

democratic principle that every eligible citizen should have equal access to the ballot 

box. Mail-in voting ensures that individuals like me can participate. This system is 

secure, reliable, and inclusive. I urge you to reject this proposal and to uphold the 

rights of all citizens. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.   


